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In Response to Media Reports 
 

 
Today’s news reports regarding AutoAlliance International, Inc. (AAI), a joint venture with 

Ford in the U.S., is not based on information released by Mazda. 

 
Mazda and Ford are jointly studying various possibilities for AAI, and we have nothing to 

announce at this time. We do not comment on speculation. 


